
Posadas Christmas 
Novena

THE CARMELITE SISTERS
Invite you and your family to an evening of prayer and reflection in preparation
for the coming of the Christ Child through the traditional Mexican custom of

LAS POSADAS
on Wednesday, December 18, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

After prayers a traditional Mexican Dinner 
will be provided by the Knights of Columbus

We hope that you can join us!

Please RSVP to Mrs. Perez at
(305) 388-6700 ext. 1227

Archbishop Coleman  Carroll High School


